St.JoHuN ViLLA ACADEMY

March 31, 2016

Mz. Vincent Theurer
Approved Oil Company
6741 5™ Avenue

Brooklyn, New York 11220

Dear Mt. Theurer,

On behalf of everyone here at St. John Villa Academy, thank you for your significant contribution to
our 5" Annual “Lights, Camera, Auction” ... Celebrating Villa’s Stars Dinner Dance. Your Silent
Auction Sponsorship of $2,000 is a major contributor to the success of this fundraiser.

Please save this letter as an official receipt suitable for tax purposes. According to LR.S. regulations,
we are tequired to inform you that no material goods or services were exchanged for this gift.
Therefore, your contribution is 100% tax deductible.

Thank you again for your generosity and ongoing support of Villa.

Sincerely,
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Gina Ferreri
Director of Development and Alumni Relations
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FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT ©
g FOR HEALTHY LIVING
A FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY
SHARON GREENBERGER
March 14, 2016 PRESIDENT & CEO

Mr. Vincent Theurer

President

Approved Oil Co of Brooklyn, Inc
6741 5th Avenue

Brooklyn, NY 11220

Dear Vincent,

I would like to personally thank you for Approved Oil Co of Brooklyn,Inc’s very generous gift of
$1,000 to the Flushing YMCA’s 2016 Annual Campaign.

It is supporters like you who give the YMCA the strength and the capacity to tackle many of the
greatest challenges facing our young people, our health, and our communities.

Whether it’s keeping children safe during the afterschool hours, helping an individual struggling
with health challenges or creating successful college and career pathways for young adults —
you enable the Y to be a trustworthy resource for children and families in New York City.

The YMCA has been an essential part of New York City life for over 160 years. Our consistency,
stability, and longevity as a community service organization ensure that your investment will
have the greatest possible impact.

| am also pleased to recognize you as a member of the Chair's Round Table, our group of
generous donors who share a commitment to provide a better future for our City. Additional

information about the Chair’s Round Table will be sent under separate cover.

We are all very grateful for Approved Oil Co of Brooklyn, Inc’s generosity and confidence in our
work.

With sincere thanks,
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Sharon Greenberger
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